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ACCESSING CHOICES IN EDUCATION FOR    NATIVE AMERICAN STUDENTS 

Focus on College and 
Career Readiness 
 Advance course work 

 Dual Credit 

 Highly Qualified Teaching 

 Advance Readiness and  
Opportunities 

 Increased Leadership 
Training 

 Increased Conferences 

 Increased College Fairs 

 Better parent 
communication  
on what is available 

 Increase Native American  

 Parent/Student 
Enthusiasm and  
Motivation to take Dual 
Credit courses 

 IXL in Middle School 
 

Family Support/Student 
Support 

 Cultural Responsive 
Academic Support 

 Advance Native American 
family and community 
engagement (will affect our 
school environment, safety, 
student wellness and social 
justice) 

 Supplement Student/Family 
Education Services 

 Add new Services 

 2 Parent Nights/ 1 day 
event and informative 
meeting 

 Written materials describing 
options and on DS website 

 Checklist of options with 
description 

 Create multiple out of 
school hands on activities 
on career exploration 

 Leadership Activities with 
workshops 

 

Native American 
Studies/School 

Guidance 
 Nez Perce Language    

Courses 

 Native American 
Studies 

 Google Classroom 
with Cultural 
Coursework 

 Independent Studies 

 Native Artisan 
Instruction 

 Middle School Nez 
Perce  

 Language After-
School  

 Program 
 

Restorative Justice 
 Restorative Justice 

and Discipline 

 Social and Emotional  
Support 

 Teacher and Staff 
Training 

 Student Training 

  

(208) 843-2241 

Project Director 
Iris Chimburas 

ichimburas@lapwai.org 

Guidance Specialist 
Jenifer Williams 

jlwilliams@lapwai.org 

Home School Liaison 
Lori Lynn Parrish 

lparrish@lapwai.org 

Administrative Assistant 
Rhonda Taylor 

rtaylor@lapwai.org 

Meet our staff 

Cultural Specialist 
Jenny Williams 

jwilliams@lapwai.org 


